
 
 
 

 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

1st March 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Lent – Worship in the Community 
 
Our school Worship in the Community for this term will be taking place on Wednesday 6th March to mark 
the beginning of Lent and the journey towards Easter. Each of our houses will be visiting a different local 
church to the one they have visited previously. This is part of our endeavour to provide pupils with an 
experience of a variety of worship styles. 
 
Pupils will be dismissed at 3.10pm from the following venues: 
 

Schubert house St Michael’s Church, 71 Wimbledon Park Road, London SW18 5TT 

Archimedes house Holy Trinity Church, Beaumont Road, London SW19 6SP 

Ives house St Paul’s Church, 120 Augustus Road, London, SW19 6EW 

Newton house St Luke’s Church, Ryfold Road, London, SW19 8BZ 

Turing house St Barnabas Church, 146 Lavenham Rd, London SW18 5EP 

Carter house  St Michael’s Church, 71 Wimbledon Park Road, London SW18 5TT 

            
If you wish your child to return to school at the end of the service, please let your child’s mentor know by 
Tuesday 5th March.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Alex Shoderu 
Chaplain  

 
 


